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Dear
Around the world, approximately one in every 500-700 children is born each year with a cleft lip and/or cleft palate. Since its founding in 1982, Operation Smile medical volunteers around the world have provided free surgeries for over 150,000 children. Today, tens-of-thousands still need our help. 

Please join me, along with Longmont Suzuki Strings, for a benefit concert on April 30th, 2011 at 10:00 a.m. We will be performing at Long’s Peak United Methodist Church, 1421 Elmhurst Drive, Longmont, Colorado. With kids ranging in age from 2 years old to teens, we will be playing selections from a Wizard of Oz, Star Wars, and Cinderella along with beautiful music by Stoessel, Bach, and Vivaldi. I think you will find it to be a beautiful performance that will make you smile!
I would like to ask for your help in meeting our goal of raising $2,400. There are three different ways to make a donation to Operation Smile:
1) Making a cash donation at the concert
2) Writing a check to Operation Smile
3) Logging onto www.operationsmile.org
go to “Ways to Give”

go to” Find a OneSmile Page” and search for “Longmont Suzuki Strings”
Donations are tax deductible. You will be mailed a receipt for a check or online donation.

$25 can supply an exam station at screening.

$30 can provide special bottles for babies born with clefts.

$50 can provide IV kits during surgery.

$60 can provide antibiotics for 20 children.

$100 can ship Smile Bags filled with toys, mirror and more.

$240 can provide a life-changing surgery for a child.

Give a little.... and change a lot, one smile at a time!

Sincerely yours,
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